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LETTER OF REJECTION 
 
 
DATE:  October 12, 2023 
 
TO:  All Bidders 
 
FROM:  Matthew Caddy/Matt Hansen, Buyers  
     AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE:  Request for Proposal 6797 Z1 
 
 
The State of Nebraska is rejecting all proposals received on the above referenced Request for Proposal 
for Portable Toilet Services due to incomparability and inconsistency of submitted cost proposals. 
 
Your firm will be given the opportunity to participate when new proposals for Portable Toilet Services are 
solicited. 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 


